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Dear Parents

| cannot quite believe we are almost at the
half way point of the spring term.

This week in our class assemblies and
Liturgies students learned the importance of
setting an example and sharing God’s love
through acts of kindness.

Our School Council met this week with Ms
Ladiao to discuss their plans including ideas
for the pond and nature trail areas.

Our Equality, Diversity and Inclusion working
party also met this week with Mrs Khan to

explore ideas and next steps.

Our Year 6 students are very excited about
their PGL trip next week. Thank you to Mrs
Shah and Mr Fuentes for accompanying
what is always an enjoyable and memorable
trip. We cannot wait to hear all about their
adventures when thy return.

Wishing us all a restful and hopefully sunny
weekend.

Ms K Barry

Head teacher




Nursery

This week the children have been learning about different types of transport, including:

. Using a variety of junk modelling materials to create our own mode of transport and
discussing how and where we could travel.

. Listening to the story ‘The School Bus Trip), R
discussing the story and its characters and
answering questions.

. Playing the 'l Spy’ counting game and using a8
number line to help identify how many different
modes of transport can be seen.

N story of ‘Beegu’. We wrote about what happens in
the beginning, middle and end of the story. We
X also discussed what the dilemma in the story was.

For our topic this week, we have been learning
about the seasons, with a focus on winter. We

R made mixed-media matching hats, scarves and
M:; gloves and labelled them. We also learned about
animals that hibernate during wintertime and why
they do this. In Maths we have been learning the
number that is ‘one more/two more’, and ‘one
less/two less’ than a given number. We used number tracks and dominoes to
support our understanding of a number’s position in the number sequence.

Year 1




Year 2 made and painted some
amazing clay fruits in Art this
week.

Year 4

- / Year 4 have studied Act 1, Scene 5, from
- ‘Hamlet’” and have written and performed

play scripts. From amidst the darkness
emerges the ghost of Hamlet’'s father,
rousing Hamlet to avenge his death, a ‘foul
and most unnatural murder’.




Year 5

Year 5 have been learning about the
limportance of kindness this week in RE
and PSHCE and designed their own
membership cards to the ‘Jesus Club of
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Year 6
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In Science Year 6 are learning m CEASOE

SOCCERCLUB

about Biodiversity and how to
maintain a successful ecosystem P
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Pease contoct Ben on 07859 054 307 or
email ben judgetootbalicoacNinge hotmall com

Stars of the week—Wwho enjoyed the ‘Star Tea
Party’ today.




